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Dear Members of Mount Zion Lutheran Church, 

During the Advent season we take time to reflect on the great gift God gave the world through 
the birth of the Christ Child. As we have in the past, we would like to remember our staff at 
Mount Zion during this Christmas season. The Lord has blessed us with some very talented 
people on our staff to guide our spiritual lives and provide us with all our needs. 

Pastor Mark Brown         Pastor 

Annessa Dietrich                       Office Manager 

Connie Erickson                         Organist 

Ann Bonderson  Accompanist/New Choir Director 

Sandi Leacock   Bookkeeper   

If you would like to contribute to the Christmas gift for the staff please place your contribution 
in an envelope, mark it “Staff Gift” and place it in the collection plate between now and 
December 17th. Checks should be made out to Mount Zion Lutheran Church and marked staff 
gift. 

We will present your gifts to each member of the staff and personally thank them for their 
dedicated service on behalf of all the members of Mount Zion. 

God Bless you and your families during this Christmas season. 

 

 
John Maline                                                                        Paul Moehring 
Head Elder                                                       Congregation President 

http://www.mtzionaz.com/

